
From: Office of the Registrar
To: Morgan Dew-Jones
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0163
Date: Wednesday, September 10, 2025 3:34:22 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 6:29 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0163

-- Name --
Manoj Kamath

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
At a time when Canadians are reeling under global economic pressure including higher than usual unemployment,
currency depreciation, home prices and general cost of living crises reflected in a record number of Canadians
resorting to using food banks to survive, while federal employees exercise union membership to force ever higher
wages and benefits while tax payers bear the brunt of inflation, as a Tax-paying Canadian, I oppose the increase in
already inflated rates that will result in higher profits for Wnbridge with no real increase in quality of services
except for ever more intrusive collections methods and follow ups and threats of disconnection.
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